Merton Hall,
CAMBRIDGE.

20th October, 1959.

Dear Brenner,

The Secretary of
the Weizmann Institute has
sent me a copy of his letter
to you of the 6th October.

If you will let me know the
date you would like to leave
for Israel and the date of
your return, I will get
tickets for you. I will
also arrange for your Israeli
visa, if you let me have your
passport. It would probably
be easier for me to do this.
Perhaps the best thing would
be for you to come and have

a drink with me one evening,
so give me a ring when you
get this letter.
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MeErTON HALL

CAMBRIDGE

TELEPHONE 4488

4th August, 1959

Dear Brenner,

You may remember we had a
conversation about the possibility of
your visiting the Weizmann Institute and

perhaps giving a few lectures there.
Would it be possible for you to go to
Israel round about September the Z2nd,
for ten days or so if you wish?
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Lord Rothschild




